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STATUS REPORT 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”), by 

and through the undersigned counsel, and for its Status Report, states: 

1. On December 19, 2016, Staff filed a Status Report regarding the ongoing 

investigation into issues involving faulty water meters and the practice of maintaining 

negative reserve balances. 

2. Missouri-American Water Company has been cooperative and responsive 

to Staff’s inquiries.  

3. In the December 19, 2016 status report, Staff stated it anticipated filing the 

Investigation Report on or before February 15, 2017. However, Staff is in the process of 

completing its investigation and working on its final report. 

4. Staff is making every effort to complete the Investigation Report in a timely 

fashion. Staff anticipates either filing the final report on March 31, 2017, or a status 

update that includes a concrete deadline for the report’s completion. 

WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will accept its Status Report. 

  



Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen  
Jacob T. Westen  
Deputy Counsel  
Missouri Bar No. 65265 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
573-751-5472 (Voice) 
573-526-6969 (Fax) 
jacob.westen@psc.mo.gov 

 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed or hand-delivered, 
transmitted by facsimile or electronically mailed to all counsel of record on this  
15th day of February, 2017. 

 
/s/ Jacob T. Westen 
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